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I stand in opposition to this proposed bill, we the people of Oregon have previously chosen mail in 
voting as our preferred choice.  It works, its secure, and convenient, and we would like to retain it.

For me personally, I live in a rural area, am a senior, and while I would continue to vote if this passes, it
would make it more difficult for me to vote in person, as I would then need to travel to the polling 
place.  I’m retired, but there are many voters who work, or have families to care for, and this would 
make it more difficult for them to vote.  I believe the only reason for this proposed change, is to make it
more difficult for some to vote.  And I suspect the proponents of this measure think this will give them 
some sort of political advantage.  

Regards,
Sarah M Middleton


